
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Public Works Municipal Marina  ∙  42 Harbor Way  ∙  Vallejo  ∙  CA  ∙   94590  ∙  707.648.4370 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

New Berthing Application / Agreement 

JULY 29, 2016 

 

 
 

Attention All Berthers, 

 

 

The Vallejo Municipal Marina is in the process of updating the berthing application/agreement. 

This memo serves as 45-day notice that all existing Berthers will be required to 

complete and submit the updated agreement in order to continue berthing at this 

Marina.  

 

The new application/agreement will be sent to Berthers via email and/or direct mail the first 

week of September 2016. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Marina Office at (707) 648-4370 or come in 

during regular operating hours, Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

< END > 


